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Dear Senate Committee on Environment and Natural Resources. 

We strongly support a cap and trade policy such as LC 19. We are parents of two
Oregonians and are about to be a grandparent. We are extremely concerned about
our climate crisis. While we have made significant personal changes to reduce our
carbon footprint (no flying, high efficiency appliances, solar panels on roof), individual
change is not enough. We need policy changes such as LC 19 represents.

Thank you. 

Bill and Jan Madill 
Portland 97212


